
From: Adam Charlebois [ 
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 4:30 PM 
To: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Re: Deputation regarding driver training school traffic 

 

I’m wanting them out of my neighbourhood, on ramblewood dr.  It is also a school zone. They 

are constant  and never ending all day.  

Adam Charlebois  

 

On Oct 17, 2017, at 3:48 PM, Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> wrote: 

Good afternoon, 
  
Are you in opposition to the recommendation of General Committee concerning sending a letter to the 
Ministry of Transportation to add additional drive test routes in the City of Barrie? 
  
Wendy Cooke 
Deputy City Clerk 
Legislative and Court Services Department 
Office: 705-739-4220 x4560  

  
From: Adam Charlebois  
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 3:44 PM 
To: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Deputation regarding driver training school traffic  

  

Dear city clerk, please add my name to the deputation list for Monday’s meeting please and 

thank you. Let’s keep our children and our cars safe.  

  

Adam Charlebois  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
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